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Save the dates...    

Welcome Back to PW  Sunday School  

On Tuesday, September 4,  Presbyterian Women will resume 
regular monthly meetings. That's the day after Labor Day.  We 
will begin at 12:30 in the Van  Note Room downstairs.  
 
Refreshments will be served, and all women are encouraged to 
join us.  We hope to see some new faces, and welcome many new 
ideas.  We'll firm up plans for a Coffee Hour on September 9 
and discuss a Pot Luck dinner for later in September.  
 
Ray Burton will lead the meeting and Sue Barrow will provide de-
votions.    Please mark the date on your calendar!  

This year our SS  will provide 
a table at Pirates Day on 
Sept. 8th to outreach to chil-
dren and their families. Volun-
teers are needed to staff the 
table for 1 hour each. Givea-
ways and lemonade will be pro-
vided. See Liz J. to sign up to 
help. 

The first day of Sunday 
school will be Sept 
9th. Sunday School children 
and their families are welcome 
to attend breakfast before 
church @ 9:15 followed by 
church upstairs at 10:15 and 
SS downstairs at 
10:30.  Please bring a friend. 

 Back to School Collection  

Many thanks to all who brought in school supplies and donated money this summer.  Linda and Da-
vid Byers were overwhelmed when they came to gather all the goodies for children in Trenton.  
This special tradition brings smiles to happy grade school  children as they start the school year 
with a special Back to School Party hosted by our sister church in Trenton. Linda and David and 
their eager helpers fill the back packs with all the wonderful and colorful school aids you 
brought in. Then the children take turns selecting the packs and excitedly  
opening them to find delightful gifts.  Thanks for your fantastic generosity to continue this mar-
velous tradition.   

From the Pastor...You Might Be Missing Out On The Best Conversations Around Our Church……. 

Some recent ones I’ve been in (and you could have been in too)……Sunday mornings after 9am in 
the room behind the church pulpit;……Over some of the delicious food that is made and eaten af-
ter some of the church services;……when the painters were here……(I missed some of them too);
….Tuesday night after “evening church”……..we talked about “Russia” and other countries of the 
world;……Sometimes people are young……sometimes old…..and sometimes their names I don’t 
know;……Sometimes at the restaurant….Sometimes before or after the women’s or men’s meet-
ings;-….The ones that made me laugh the most were at Tuesday Nite Church (after the church 
service) about 6pm…..(attendance is 3 to 17…..music is guitar and children’s instruments);….The 
conversations in the Church parking lot after church –- even when it’s raining. 

Its been said that people get more out of what happens before and after the church service 
than out of the services themselves…….that might be true…..it might be true of me too!!! 

            Rev. Bob Lewis 



Christmas With Elvis 

Yes, Elvis is in the house again!  The Deacons are sponsoring an “Elvis Sings Christmas” Con-
cert on December 9th at 2 PM.  Jim Barone will also include some gospel songs such as his 
inspirational “How Great Thou Art”.  There will be an opening act and refreshments after-
wards.  Punch and delicious Christmas cookies baked by the Deacons will be served.  Come 
join in to help with our fundraiser and to enjoy fellowship with members and visitors to our 
church this Christmas season.  Tickets are $15 each and can be purchased from any of our 
Deacons starting in September.  Plan to get your tickets early as you may recall we sell out 
with Jim’s fans making purchases.   Watch for a sales table before and after services.  In-
vite your neighbors, family, and friends to attend and share in this special event. The Dea-
cons thank you for your support! 

Men’s Bible Study  Session  Youth Group 

Meets on Tuesdays to be an-
nounced. 

Meets Wednesday, Sep-
tember 5, at 5:30 PM.   

Join us for Taco Tuesday, 
Sept. 25th @ 7PM. 

New Program 
September Birthdays  

and Anniversaries 
Prayer Chain 

On October 7th at 11:45 AM 
we begin a new Speakers Pro-

gram. On the first Sunday of 
each month we will schedule 

someone to speak and answer 
questions on a topic of inter-
est. The first one will be “Ask 

the Cardiologist” with Dr.  
Helio Malinverni. Jot down 

your questions and mark your 
calendars. 

3   Cindy Holst 
4   Andrea White 

5 Sue Welsh 
6 Clarene & Len Capuano 

7   Terry & Bob Lewis 
8 Ann & Bob Dohrman 
9 Angie Kirsch 

11 Ancil Terry 
13 Kamara Ekwebelem 

14  Anne & Dave Smith 
17  Beth Cripps 
18  Sue Jones 

20  John McKeon 
24  Greg Manka 

30  Mary Pat Brearley 

Sue Wielgolinski 609-971-1860 

Mary Onorato   609-698-2692 

Judy Rayment     848-251-2033  

Carolyn Megliola 609-660-2174 

Nancy Berry     609-660-1069 

Scott Frahlich   609-607-9595 

Helen Bednarcik 609-698-3079 

Myrtle Gapinski 908-566-6573 

Please call Sue Wielgolinski with 
your prayer requests. Newcomers 
are always welcome. When you are 
called, pray for the person in need 
and call the next member of the 
chain. Thank you. 

Friendship/Gracious  

Circle  
Coffee Hour Hosts Deacons 

Bible study led by pastor Bob 
will meet again on Mon. Sept 
17th at 12:30 for refresh-
ments. Lesson, to be an-
nounced, will begin at 1:00 P M. 
Please join us for good discus-
sions. All welcome   Hope to 
see you all. 

 

Sept. 9   PW 

Oct.   14   Men’s Bible Study 

Nov.   11  Deacons 

Dec.   16  SS Luncheon 

The Deacons meeting will be 
held on September 16th @ 

11:45 AM in the Upper Room. 


